
August 30th, 2023 

DAK-8 PTSA 

Welcome Letter 
Good evening and welcome to Devon Aire K-8 Open House! 

The DAK-8 Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA) welcomes you to a new school year. As the PTSA 

President, I am excited and honored to have the opportunity to be a part of your child's school 

experience. Our mission supports and celebrates partnerships between schools and families that work 

to enrich the educational experience and overall well-being of ALL students. 

We invite all of you to become a member of the DAK-8 PTSA. Parents, students, teachers, 

administrators, staff, and community members are all welcome to join ... even your pet can be a 

member! Joining the PTSA is a great way to support our school and our children. Money raised from 

PTSA membership dues and other fundraising events goes directly to programs benefiting our school, 

teacher and staff appreciation events and in-house STEM science field trips - which is offered to all 

students at no charge. We are currently looking into other free events to offer our jaguars, such as 

music, art, and science related enrichment opportunities. 

Please join us for our upcoming PTSA General Meeting on 09/19/23 at 6:00 PM in the Cafetorium. At each 

meeting, we will discuss upcoming events, provide volunteer opportunities, and update our school 

community on important topics. We hope that you will join us and we look forward to meeting you all 

soon! 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me, or any of the following PTSA Board 

Members: 

Dina Perez, PTSA President 

DinaQdak8P-tsa@gmail.com 

Stephanie Panero, Recording Secretary 

Dak8Qtsasecreta[Y_@gmail.com 

Melanie Brenner, Vice President of Membership 

Melaniedak8P-tsa@gmail.com 

Sara Hansen, Vice President of Fundraising 

Sarahansendak8P-tsa@gmail.com 

Polly Yero, Treasurer 

Pol1Y.dak8P-tsa@gmail.com 

Jocelyn Tejeda, Co-chair of Membership 

Jocelyndak8Qtsa@gmail.com 

If you need to contact our Devon Aire School Store please send an email to 

schoolstoredak8Qtsa@gmail.com 

Please follow us on lnstagram @dak8ptsa for upcoming news & events! 

Thank you, 

Dina Perez, PTSA President 


